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Memorandum
To:
Board of Directors

From: 
Lisa Fishman, Director of Operations
Date:
September 26th, 2016 
RE:
FY17 Amended Operating Budget
The FY17 Operating Budget was created with the assistance of our new back office provider, CSMC, and approved at our Annual Meeting on Monday, June 7th.  
The State Board of Education met on Thursday, July 14th and approved the recommendation from the California Department of Education and Advisory Commission on Charter Schools to approve zero funding for AAS for the next two (2) years.  After consultations with the CDE, we have adjusted our anticipated revenues for FY17 and anticipate receiving Mandated Block Grant and rental income.  As such, we have adjusted our total revenue to $394,359.
We will appeal our funding position to the CDE, ACCS and SBE this winter after our audit.  We will also continue monitor and track our budget carefully and provide regular updates to the Finance Committee and Board of Directors throughout the year.
 

Action Requested:
A motion to approve the FY17 amended operating budget for AAS.  
Reviewed and Approved for Submission:
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J.J. Lewis

President & CEO

Finance Committee Recommendation:
The Finance Committee met on Tuesday, September 13th and unanimously recommend approval of the suggested action by the full Board of Directors. 
